
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Poppies Handout 

Veterans Day Weekend 

                                                                                        

The Annual Poppy Drive (our local Veteran fundraiser) 

 is upon us soon this Veteran Day weekend.  

Friday / Saturday & Sunday, November 11, 12, 13, 2022 from 9a to 1p. 

 

We will be asking for more volunteers. 

We need about 15 participant per day to cover our stores  

– of Ace Hardware, Fry’s Food Store and our local Walmart. 

 

We need two members at each table. 

1 table at Ace, 3 tables at Fry’s and 2 tables at Walmart 

 

Logistically, we will meet at the Veterans Center at 0800 each morning. 

Get loaded up with supplies, a table, folding chairs, a cash bucket,  

member applications (print your own forms to get credit),  

pens, flags, table apron (if available), and Poppies. 

Supply your own water. 

 

Remember the flag raising on Friday,  

November 11 at 0800 at our Veterans Center 

 

Veterans Parade is Saturday, November 5th 

starting at Central Arizona Campus on Bowlin Rd. 
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